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YEAR 11 CONQUER THE CITY2SURF

Congratulations to the Thomas Hassall Anglican College City2Surf Team who competed
in the wettest City2Surf in its 55-year history!

Joining 90,000 other Sydneysiders, our students and staff braved the rain and cold to tackle the
iconic 14km course from Hyde Park to Bondi Beach. The community spirit was strong, with plenty
of smiles, cheers, and encouragement along the way.

From sprinting to jogging, walking, crawling, and a few pit stops it was great to see many take on
the challenging conditions.
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A special thank you to our Year 11 students and staff Mrs Lahoud, Mr Fortuin, Mr Tomich, Mr
Williams, Dr Gawthorne, Mr Weir, and Mr Bursey for their enthusiasm and support.

No doubt a few sore muscles the day after! Well done, team - you’'ve done Thomas Hassall proud!

Mr Kent Weir
PDHPE Coordinator
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